Headteacher

John Galvin

Petworth C of E Primary School

South Grove, Petworth, West Sussex, GU28 0EE

Tel: 01798 342369 **Fax:** 01798 343195

E-mail: offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk **Website:** www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk

10th July 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

On the 13th September it is Roald Dahl Day and as a school we would like to celebrate this wonderful author with the children.

We are asking all children to dress up as their favourite Roald Dahl character, whether this is; the Enormous Crocodile, Mr or Mrs Twit, Charlie Bucket, Danny or an Oompa Loompa. There are so many wonderful characters to choose from.

During the day the children will be taking part in some fizz-whizzing activities linked to this wonderful author and we hope to share some of these through our website and class blogs. Each class will focus on a different book:

Oak
Ash
Rowan
Beech Investigators
Beech Explorers
Maple
Elm
Willow

The Enormous Crocodile
Georges Marvellous Medicine
Fantastic Mr Fox
The Twits
Matilda
The BFG
The Witches
Charlie and the Chocolate Factory

If you could discuss the books before the day it would be fantastic and they do not need to dress up as a character from their class book, it can be any character.

We look forward to seeing the children's wonderful costume creations.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Laura Sandon-Webb

Willow Class Teacher/Deputy Head